

724 Dover Pl. Champaign, Illinois 217-356-9179 217-333-1925

June 10, 1975

Mr. Ted English English Brothers Co. 807 North Neil St. Champaign, Illinois 61820

RE: Proposed substitution of Metal Building Manufacturer for the Douglass Center Project

Dear Mr. English,

In my letter to you of May 13, 1975, I informed you that the Pre-Engineered metal building manufacturer you proposed for the Douglass Center Project was not acceptable based on the items listed in that letter.

In our subsequent meeting in your office, you requested that this office review the specification data on your proposed substitution with the hope that your substitution would meet the requirements as set forth in the Plans and Specifications for the Douglass Project. In that meeting, I stated to you that I would listen to the presentation and have this office review the data; and that this in no way reversed my original decision with regard to the unapproved substitution, or in no way authorized any extension of time to the project because of that review. That data was to have been submitted forthwith.

On June 9, 1975, this office scheduled a meeting, at your request, with Mr. Cole, Mr. Brown, and Mr. Lucas to review the specification data. No specification data was presented that would remotely suggest that your substitution conformed to the specifications and drawings for the project. No data was presented. I see no useful purpose in wasting your time or my time pursuing this matter any further. The proposed substitution is not acceptable and not approved. It is my hope that you will insure that all further submissions conform to the specifications and drawings for this project.

Sincerely

E. Hedric Clay RA
E. Hedric Clay & Associates
821 S. Neil St.

Champaign, Illinois 61820

EHC/1b

RECEIVED

JUN 12 1975

ENGLISH BROS, CO.